TOKYO COLLOQUIUM

YOMIURI RESEARCH INSTITUTE

THE YOMIURI SHIMBUN

1-7-1, OTEMACHI, CHIYODA-KU

TOKYO 100, JAPAN
TELEPHONE: 242-1111

June 17‘ 1986

Dr. Maria de Lurdes Pintasilgo

Alameda Santo Antonio dos Capuchos 4-5°
1100 Lisbon

Portugal

Dear Dr. Pintasilgo:

It occurred to us that our letter of May 9 has not reached
you for one reason or another, and so we are sending you a copy
of the original letter along with its enclosures.

As requested in our letter of May 9, it would be very much
appreciated if you will help us facilitate the preparation by

sending us the filled-out personal histor . We do have
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our April 14 letter but we are enclosing another one just in case...)

We are aware you are busy with many commitments. However, we
earnestly hope that you will favor us with your prompt cooperation.
if you in fact have already done so, we would like to take this
opportunity to thank you in advance.

Sincerely yours,
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T. Okuda
Secretariat

Tokyo Colloguium
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